
Stevens, Brian 

2/20/2014 12:23:06 PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Parks?

Hi Sid:

That would be great. Thanks for the offer.

Brian

Brian Stevens
Energy Industry Advisor to the Commission President

California Public Utilities Commission, Executive Division

T: 415-703-2148, E: brc@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 12:21 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian 
Subject: Mobile-Home Parks?

Brian -

SB GT&S 0309949

mailto:brc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@pge.com


Hi there!

I am not sure it’s your case, but would you be interested in talking to PG&E about the Mobile- 
Home Park PD? If so, I’ll have Sally set something up. Thanks!

yours,

sid

PG&E imorePi^ea^e^ v^ft?Mfp!^www.%rQe^com^bOUt/COrt1 pan y/p rivacy/cystom er/

SB GT&S 0309950


